Dear Parents OFHS Students:

The Math Department would like to welcome you to Olmsted Falls High School! In order to help our
students have a positive and successful math experience, we require all students to own a graphing
calculator. A graphing calculator will be used in all 4 years of their OFHS math courses, and should also
be more than adequate for any college level work after high school. We realize there is a cost involved
but we’re hoping you see it as an 8-year educational investment in your son or daughter.

There are several options for graphing calculators listed below. If price is not a concern, the Tl Nspire
(blue calculator with 2 face plates) is a great option. However, any of the Tl 84s or Tl 83s will be more
than adequate for our high school courses. These calculators can be purchased at many local stores like
Office Max, Staples, or Target, or online at Amazon.com or Copcolnc.com. Used ones at a reduced price
can usually be found online at eBay or Craiglist as well. Please feel free to contact us if you have any
guestions!

Donna Langenderfer (dlangenderfer@ofcs.net)
Jeff VanArnhem (jvanarnhem@ofcs.net)

OFHS Math Department

Tl Nspire calculator Tl 84 Silver Edition or Tl 84 Plus TI 83 Plus or Tl 83

(5130-$140) ($100-$130) ($80-590)




